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There is no need to drill in any area close to a water source or any area that will affect the local biological system

of the fishery.  Our fishery is already in danger from the amount of people moving and building in the area. Along

with that there is already too much pressure on the area and drilling in the area and drilling will just hurt it more.

There has to be a line drawn that keeps our areas safe. 


